3M Ceramic Materials Department

3M Center Bldg, 225-4N-07 St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 612/733 1110

February 2, 1994

311

Dear Client:

Attached is a letter co-authored by Mickey Supina, Quality Manager, and Richard Licht, Technical Manager, 3M Ceramic Materials Department regarding certification of 3M materials destined for nuclear applications.

Please review the letter and contact either Richard Licht or the undersigned if you have additional questions. Richard's telephone number is 612/733-7079. My telephone number at 3M is 612/736-0341.

Best regards,

D. R. Coy

National Accounts

DRC/lt/Ind-Nuc2

Attachment

160001

9402170026 940202 PDR DRG ENV3MCO PDR ADD - Steve West Lar. Great.